
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Distraction Burglary Update! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

E-fit Of Distraction Burglar 
 
This is a follow up to your Ringmaster message dated 13/10/2011, 
relating to a distraction burglary which took place around 12 
midday on Wednesday 12 October in Seagull Road.  
 
We are now able to release an e-fit of the man suspected of this 
offence and we would ask anyone who recognizes him to contact 
Dorset Police on 101 urgently quoting;  
 

Crime number 46390 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
If you have any information regarding the contents of this message call, 
Dorset Police on 101, Crimestoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111, 

 or you may prefer to contact your local SNT.   
 

 Mobile: 07917 557229  
 

Committed to a safer Dorset for you 
 



If you recognize this man 
Please call 101 

Immediately 
Crime number 46390 

 

Please remember to tell your friends and 
family to circulate this email to any networks 

they are connected to. 
Thank You Jim 



 

Helping Others - Helps You! 
Please Don’t Hesitate 

Join A Home Watch Group  
As Soon As Possible! 

 
 

Home Watch Makes a Difference and Save Lives 
 

 
Dear Future Friends and Families, 
 
Please can I encourage you to help the Police and I, 
to spread these and future messages, among your 
friends, family, neighbours, work colleagues, any 
organizations that you are a member of, and place of 
worship you attend, especially taking a little time to 
talk to the elderly and vulnerable who are usually not 
on email. By caring, and sharing this information, the 
culprits of many crimes can be quickly apprehended 
and brought to justice, protecting future victims from 
suffering and helping our communities to become and 
remain safe, peaceful and happy places to live. 
 
Jim Atkin, Sway/Twyford Family, Home Watch Coordinator. Mobile: 07729 776 180 
 

 

Throop & Muscliff 

Safer Neighbourhood Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

working hard to protect us all 

Mobile: 07917 557229 
 
 

If you EVER have ANY suspicions that things where we live aren’t right, please don’t 
hesitate to phone the police, the quicker we act, the safer we are. 

And once again if you haven’t joined Home Watch PLEASE do so, 
It is for your benefit, your family’s, and for the benefit of those around you! 

PC 1946 
Keith Dixon 

Sgt 
Guy Nicholas 

PCSO 5331 
Anna Maher 

PCSO 5335 
Mike Wheadon 


